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St. Mary Magdalen Parish 
Church & Rectory: 4924 Bancroft Ave. St. Louis, Missouri 63109 

Phone 314.352.2111  Rectory Fax 314.481.7661 
Meyer Youth Center: 4354 S. Kingshighway, St. Louis, MO 63109  Phone 314.353.8911 

Parish Website: www.magdalen.org 
Archdiocese of St. Louis Website: www.archstl.org 

Staff 
Pastor: Rev. Msgr. John J. Borcic   
Phone: 352.2111 Ext. 3 
Email: johnborcic@archstl.org 
 
Deacon: Joseph J. Iovanna  
Phone:   707.1803 cell phone 
 
Deacon: J. Gerard  Quinn J.C.L. 
Phone:   631.3880 
Email:  gerryquinn75@gmail.com 
 
Parish Secretary: Fran Voss   
Phone: 352.2111 Ext. 4 
Email:  smmadmin@sbcglobal.net 
 
Parish Nurse: Jeannine Wieczorek  
Phone:  352.2111 Ext. 5 
Email:  smmnurse@sbcglobal.net 
 
Music Director: Susan Mayfield   
Phone: 352.2111 Ext. 4 (leave a message) 
Email:  smmmusic@sbcglobal.net 
 
Bookkeeper: Terry Signaigo 
Phone:  352.2111 Ext. 6  
 
Maintenance Department: John Baumgartner 
Phone:  352.2111 Ext. 7  
 
St. Vincent de Paul Society 
Phone:  352.2111 Ext. 2 
 
Southside Youth Ministry 
Contact: Jess Vinduska 
Email: info@ssyouthministry.org 
Website:  www.ssyouthministry.org   

Mass Schedule 
Weekend Masses:     Weekday Mass: 
Saturday: 4:30pm     Monday thru Friday: 8:00am 
Sunday: 8:00am and 10:30am 
 

Sunday Youth Mass:  6:00pm 
 

Daily Rosary: Mon. thru Fri. before the 8:00am Mass 
 

Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament: Every first Friday 
of the month from 8:30am until 12-noon  
 

Holy Hour: Every 1st Saturday of the month at 9:15am 
 

Sacrament of Baptism:  Please contact the Rectory   
 

Weddings:  Couples contemplating Marriage should 
contact the Pastor as soon as they have made a decision 
to marry and at least six months prior to their intended 
date of Marriage so that proper preparations can be made. 
 

Communion to the Sick:  We are happy to bring Holy 
Communion to those who are confined to their homes.  
Please contact the rectory to make arrangements. 
 

Perpetual Help Devotions: Tuesday following 8:00am 
Mass 
 

Sacrament of Reconciliation:  Saturday between 
3:30pm and 4:15pm (or by appointment)  

Rectory Office Hours 
8:30am—  7:30pm   Monday through Thursday 
8:30am—  4:00pm   Friday 
9:00am—12:00pm   Saturday 
 

Closed on Sundays, Holidays, & Holy Days of Obligation   

SCHOOLS SERVING OUR PARISHIONERS 
For registration and other information please contact 

Our Lady of Sorrows School 
5831 So. Kingshighway Blvd. 

314.353.1451 
St. Ambrose School 

5130 Wilson Ave.  
314.772.1437 

St. Joan of Arc School 
5821 Pernod Ave.  

314.752.4171 
St. Roch School 
6040 Waterman 
314.721.2595 

South City Deanery PSR 
Deborah Halter 

4170 Delor Ave.   
314.773.3070              

scdpsr4200@sbcglobal.net 
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Weekly Offertory 
 

 
April 7, 2013 

 
Envelopes   $    4,520.25 
Loose Offering         581.25 
____________________________________ 
 
Total    $           5,101.50 
 
Collections as of 07-01-12 $       184,778.60  
 
Magdalen Specials 
 
Pro-Life   $        22.00 
Soup Kitchen           55.00 
Tuition Assistance          55.00 
St. Vincent de Paul        374.50 
____________________________________ 
 
Total    $              506.50 
    
 
 Thank you for your gifts to God and our Parish 

Dear Parishioners and Friends, 
 

Please remember to make your 
“Easter Duty.”  Because of the 
central importance of Easter to 
the Christian faith, the Catholic 

Church requires that all Catholics who have made 
their First Communion receive the Holy Eucharist 
sometime during the Easter season, which lasts 
through Pentecost Sunday, 50 days after Easter.  
They should also take part in the Sacrament of Pen-
ance before receiving this Easter communion. This 
reception of the Eucharist is a visible sign of our 
faith and our participation in the Kingdom of God. 
Of course, we should receive Communion as        
frequently as possible; this "Easter Duty" is simply 
the minimum requirement set by the Church.  

On the bulletin boards at the doors of the church you 
may have seen a new poster.  It shows a man push-
ing open two very large doors.  They look to me like 
doors at our Cathedral-Basilica.  The caption below 
the picture reads, “The Door of Faith is Always 
Open!”  The poster itself is announcing the theme of 
this year’s Annual Catholic Appeal.  And, to me, it 
makes sense. 
 
Through our generosity each year we, in a small but 
significant way, either open the door to Faith to 
some or keep the doors of Faith open to others.  It is 
important for us each year to contribute to this most 
important evangelization effort of the Church of St. 
Louis.  Maybe it is more important this year, the 
Year of Faith. 
 
In a few weeks the general appeal will begin.  We 
have pledge cards for every parishioner in our parish 
and we make them available after all the Masses on 
three successive weekends.  Over the past five years 
we have made our published goal easily.  Four of the 
past five years we have exceeded our challenge goal.  
The year we did not make our challenge goal we 
missed by less than $500.00.  Parishioners of St. 
Mary Magdalen have been most generous and I trust 
that we will be again this year. 
 
Please watch for the announcements in the weeks 
ahead and be prepared to help us meet and exceed 
our goals again this year. 
 

The first week of “Play Ball” with St. Mary Magda-
len is in the books and here are the results.  Two tied 
for the highest number of runs and two tied for the 
lowest number of runs.  All ties split, so four checks 
were mailed out this past week to the four winners.  
Congratulations to our first winners.  All four were 
parishioners of St. Mary Magdalen. 
 
There is still time to enter “Play Ball.”  All it takes is 
a $25.00 donation to St. Mary Magdalen for Play 
Ball, along with your name and address.  You will 
receive your certificate in the mail and you will be 
good to go for the rest of the season. 
 

 

God bless, 
 

Msgr. John Borcic 
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Prolife Mother’s Day Cards 
 

The Prolife Committee has purchased Mothers Day 
Cards and they will be made available at all the   
entrances of the church the weekends of April 27 
and 28 and May 4 and 5. All the donations of this 
card, will go towards Birthright in Hillsboro. Leave 
no money for them. There is a self-addressed enve-
lope inside each card so that you can send a dona-
tion   directly to Birthright, Hillsboro if you wish to 
give any additional money from you. 
  
You can send this card to a daughter or a friend who 
is a mother, or even to a woman who has been like a 
mother in your family. In this way you give          
encouragement to that person. Any questions please 
call Marisol in the evenings at 314-481-8408.  
 

“It is not how much we do,                                  
but how much love we put in the doing.                        

It is not how much we give,                                  
but how much love we put in the giving.”                       

—Saint Mother Theresa 

 
 
 

St. Mary Magdalen Parish 
Fried Chicken Dinner 

 

April 19, 2013 
 

4:00pm. - 7:00pm. 
 

Dine in or carry out 
 

$8.50 Adults $7.50 Seniors  
$6.50 Kids 12 and under 

 
All dinners come  

with bread, coleslaw,  
your choice of two sides  

and one dessert 
 

coffee or iced tea offered for dine in only 

An Invitation to a  
Spring Fling - Hawaiian Luau 

  

Saturday, April 20, 2013  
4:30pm—8:00pm  

at Epiphany Of Our Lord Parish Hall,  
6596 Smiley Ave. 

$15 per Ticket or Two Tickets for $25 
 

Fellowship  *   Dinner   
Live music by Larry Hallar & the Two Star Final 
Dancing  *   Silent Auction *  Attendance Prizes 

 

Invite your friends and neighbors to attend!   
Island attire is encouraged 

 

Sponsored by  
 Lindenwood Area Senior Ministry 

(LASM)   
Call 647-4591 for more info or tickets 

Stewardship Reflection 
 

“Peter was distressed that Jesus had said to him a 
third time, ‘Do you love me? And he said to him, 
‘Lord, you know everything; you know that I love 
you.’  Jesus said to him, ‘Feed my sheep.’”  
—(John 21:17) 
 

All of us are challenged to show our love for Jesus 
by “feeding His sheep.”  Through prayer ask God 
how you should best use your time, talent and treas-
ure to assist those who are in need.  Remember that 
giving is an act of worship and helps advance the 
mission of our parish and greater Church. 

The Door Of Faith Is Always Open! 
 

Annual Catholic Appeal 
April 20—May 5, 2013  

www.archstl.org/aca 
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This week in our Parish… 
Monday, April 15, 2013 
Mass       8:00a    CH 
Quilters      9:00a    Qrm 
Sunflower Club   10:30a              SH 
Yoga       5:30p   SH 
 
  

Tuesday, April 16, 2013 
Mass       8:00a    CH 
MWO General Mtg                    6:30p              SH 
 

Wednesday, April 17, 2013 
Mass        8:00a    CH 
Church Cleaning                        8:30a              CH 
Finance Mtg                               7:00p             Rectory 

Thursday, April 18, 2013 
Mass       8:00a              CH 
 

Friday, April 19, 2013 
Mass        8:00a             CH 
Chicken Dinner                4:00p             SH 
Saturday, April 20, 2013 
Confessions                                 3:45p            CH 
Mass                                            4:30p            CH 
 

Sunday, April 21 , 2013 
Mass      8:00 & 10:30a   CH 
Youth Mass        6:00p   CH                    
Liftenight                 7-9:30p      SSYMrm     

 Soup Kitchen 
 

Thanks to everyone who helped us with our March 
meal.  We served 156 guest.   
 

Our next meal is Tuesday, April 16.   Volunteers 
who made the sauce for the lasagna, please put your 
container in the REFRIGERATOR in the school hall 
this Sunday.  I will have the school hall opened from 
10:00am until right before the 10:30 Mass.  
 

Brownie Bakers: Please drop off your brownies at 
the rectory by NOON on Tuesday.  If you need to 
have your brownies picked up please call Charlie or 
Mary Ann Halbrook at 481-2448 before Tuesday to 
arrange for pick up. 

Magdalen Women’s Organization 
General Meeting 

 

Our next meeting will be April 16 at 6:30pm in the 
school hall.  We will be having a mini-auction, so 

don’t forget to bring your wrapped gift. 

South Side Youth Ministry 
(All teens are welcome to join us!) 

 
 

Sunday, April 14 
5:30pm   Reconciliation 
6:00pm   Youth Mass with Fr. Paul Gallagher 
7:00pm    Hang out at SSYM 
7:30pm    Lifenight: Praise and Worship 
9:30pm    Dismissal 
 

Wednesday, April 17 
7:00pm   Hang out as SSYM 
7:30pm   Prayer night 
9:30pm   Dismissal   
 

——————————————— 
 

South Side Youth Ministry’s spring retreat will be 
April 26—28.  All teens, 8th graders through seniors 
in high school are welcome to join us!  The cost is 
just $50 for an authentically Catholic retreat to 
deepen your relationship with Christ.   

 
For additional questions please contract  

info@ssyouthministry.org.  
Permission forms and parent letters are on our    
website at www.ssyouthministry.org.   

Please consider financially supporting those teens 
who would like to, but just cannot afford this        
experience.   

 
Please send donations to:  

 

South Side Youth Ministry 
4924 Bancroft Ave.  

St. Louis, MO 63109                       
 

 
Thank you for your support! 
 

Jess Vinduska 
SSYM Core Team Communications Chair 

 

Children’s Liturgy of the Word 
All children from pre-kindergarten age 

through third grade 
are invited to participate  

during the Sunday 10:30am Masses 
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Child Abuse Prevention Month 
 

April is national Child Abuse Prevention Month. It is 
most appropriate that Child Abuse Prevention Month 
is held during the Easter season. There is no better 
time than Easter to celebrate the protection of our 
most valuable gift from God—our children. 
 
Did You Know? 
The Charter for the Protection of Children and Young 
People guides Safe Environment Practices throughout 
the country. This Charter begins with an apology 
from the bishops.  
 

“Since 2002, the Church in the United States has   
experienced a crisis without precedent in our times. 
The sexual abuse of children and young people by 
some deacons, priests, and bishops, and the ways in 
which these crimes and sins were addressed, have 
caused enormous pain, anger, and confusion. As 
bishops, we have acknowledged our mistakes and our 
roles in that suffering, and we apologize and take   
responsibility again for too often failing victims and 
the Catholic people in the past. From the depths of 
our hearts, we bishops express great sorrow and   
profound regret for what the Catholic people have 
endured.” 
 

For more information or to view a copy of the    
Charter please visit www.USCCB.org or contact the 
Safe Environment Program at 314-792-7271. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CHILD ABUSE PREVENTION BLESSING 
 

Dear Lord,  
We ask You to bless these Your holy people who have 
participated in the Church’s efforts to help stop child 
sexual abuse.  Open their hearts to Your call to be the 
“ears, eyes and voice of children and young people” 
everywhere.  Give them the vision and grace needed 
to fulfill the special commitments that each of them 
has made to making their homes, churches, schools, 
communities and world a safer place for all God’s 
Children. Amen 

The Shrine of Our Lady of the Snows,             
Belleville IL, is hosting...   

A Fabulous  
Fine dining and Entertainment event!   

 

Broadway’s tribute to the genius of Rodgers & 
Hammerstein is truly  A Grand Night for Singing!   
This delightful Tony Award-nominated show fea-
tures the most beloved songs, scenes and characters 
from The King and I, Sound of Music, Oklahoma, 
South Pacific, Cinderella, Carousel and more—
something for all ages!  35 of the area’s finest per-
formers will take you on a magical journey from 
“Oh, What a Beautiful Mornin’” to “Some En-
chanted Evening.”  Paired with a delicious buffet 
meal from the award-winning Shrine Restaurant, 
this event is one you won’t want to miss!              
 

April 25 & 26—Dinner buffet opens 6:30pm, show 
begins 7:30pm.   
 

April 28—Brunch Buffet opens 1:00pm, show      
begins 2:00pm.   
Advance purchase required.  Entertainment package 
includes all-you-can-eat buffet, non-alcoholic bever-
age, show admission and gratuities. Cash bar.        
All-inclusive prices start at only at only $35.00 per 
adult, children 5-12 half price, under 5 free.          
Call 1-618-409-0015 or  
Email: ordertickets@charter.net 

Summer Retreat Opportunity for Girls  
"Girls Encounter Weekend  

Discovering your Faith"  
 

What: A weekend to have fun with your faith and 
friends! Come enjoy live music, a tantalizing menu, 
and faith-filled fun. Learn about dignity, friendship, 
and loving leadership through our Endow mini-
series  
 

Who: All girls in 7th-12th grade during the 2013-
2014 school year Cost: Early bird registration (July 
15) is $50. After July 15 cost is $55. Price includes 
lodging, meals, T-Shirt, and a great leadership            
experience  
 
 

Where: Camp Fiddlecreek located in Gray Summit, 
MO To register or for more information,              
c o n t a c t :  w w w . c a t h o l i c s c o u t i n g s t l . o r g              
or  314-792-7613 
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Servers 
 

Saturday, April 20, 2013 4:30PM 
Alex &/or Tiffany Sakamoto 
 

Sunday, April 21, 2013 8:00 AM 
Vincent &/or Zelle Laury 
 

Sunday, April 21, 2013 10:30 AM 
Harry Signaigo 

 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
Monday, April 15, 2013   
  8:00 A.M. Robert Jostes 
 
 
 

 Tuesday,  April 16, 2013 
  8:00 A.M. Paul & Elinor Bander 
 
 
 

 Wednesday, April 17, 2013 
  8:00 A.M. Tony Birkenmeier 
 
 
 

Thursday, April 18 2013 
  8:00 A.M John Iovanna   
 
 

 Friday, April 19, 2013 
  8:00 A.M. Estelle Donald 
 
 
 

 Saturday, April 20, 2013 
   4:30 P.M.  Pasquale Riolo 
 
 
 

 Sunday, April 21, 2013  
   8:00 A.M.  For the People of the Parish  
 10:30 A.M.  Sal Capizzi    

Eucharistic Ministers 
Saturday, April 20, 2013 4:30 PM 
Jim Abkemeier, Pat Grotegeers, Joan Jewell,        
Ray Miles, Kristine Onanian, Mary Beth or Margaret 
O’Donoghue   
Sunday, April 21, 2013 8:00 AM  
Mary & Charlie Dooling, Mark Laury,  
Nancy Sewester 
 

Sunday, April 21, 2013 10:30 AM 
Bob & Miriam Marek, Sara Marek, Marisol Pfaff 
Mary & Ray Schaefer                     

Please pray for …  
Laurie Adams, Gary Barker, Marge Coronado,      
Margaret Crawford, George Dent, Bob Downey, Julie 
Edgar Mary Elkins, Marie Gambino, Peter Harvatin, 
Ruth Hassler, Geraldine Karlsen, Dolores Kettenbach, 
Dolores Kuhlman, Marie Kellner, Lagerman Family; 
Charlie Mather, Mary Mather, Jackie McGilligan, Sue 
Micciche, Jimmy O’Connell, Rita O’Keeffe, Rose 
Palumbo, Jerry Perez, Lucille Seper, Edith Smiley, 
Dodie  Stollhans, Shirley Tabaka, Lois Zitzmann  

Lectors 
 

Saturday, April 20, 2013 4:30PM 
Kristine Onanian 
 

Sunday, April 21, 2013 8:00 AM 
Julie Laury 
  

Sunday, April 21, 2013 10:30 AM 
Sara Marek  

Greeters 
 

Saturday, 4:30 PM Ron Gianella 
Sunday,   8:00 AM Dolores Johnson 
Sunday, 10:30 AM Sue Rice 
 

Ushers 
 

Saturday, 4:30 PM Ron Gianella, Don Quante, 
   Bill Yashuk, Rich Brutine 
 

Sunday, 8:00 AM Bernie Driscoll, Dick Furrer,  
     Bill Hrdlicka 
 

Sunday, 10:30 AM Tom Brent, Norm Guittar, 
   Jewell Douthit 

Please pray for 
the repose souls 
of  Francis Auer, 

the dear father of  Don (Bunni) Auer, Harold Lutz, 
the dear father of Linda (Wayne) Franklin and for 
Reva O’Donoghue, the dear mother of Margaret and 
Mary Beth O'Donoghue who all passed away        
recently.  May they be with Our Lord in glory.   
 
 

Please keep all of their family and friends in your 
prayers as well as all of our parishioners mourning 
the loss of their loved ones.  

"Worthy is the Lamb that was slain to receive power 
and riches, wisdom and strength, honor and glory 
and blessing."    -- Revelation 5:12 
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